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In a fair and open democracy, which is the only true democracy people must be
free to vote and have no impediment or barrier placed in the way of their
Democratic Rights, Rights my father killed for.

The proposed laws would clearly and directly inhibit that right and has no part to
play in a free and democratic Australia.

There is little to no evidence that voter impersonation has ever made a
difference in any election. This can only be seen as a sordid attempt to
disenfranchise the more mobile sections of our community including many in the
Mining Industry, an itinerant industry if there ever was one.

I ask you to rethink this threat to our great state.

Robert maxwell



geasto
Text Box
Electoral Reform Amendment Bill 2013
Submission 158




